
            The Peach County Board of Commissioners will hold a Called Meeting on Friday, January 25, 2019, at 12:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held in
Commission Chambers located at 213 Persons Street, Fort Valley, Georgia 31030.  The purpose of this Called Meeting is to approve a request for
extension for the Service Delivery Strategy.


